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Join Us!   Welcome Prospective Members!
Are you interested in joining POW*MIA Awareness Rally Corp.? Do you want to know what it takes? Listed below are the criteria for becoming a member.

If you want to be involved with the group, send your e-mail address to our distribution list (distro@powmiarodeo.org) so you can be aware of meetings and other activities. Candidates are required to attend two general membership meetings and assist with two “bravo” or higher organization events prior to being eligible to join the organization.  This is intended to ensure that the candidate has an understanding of the organization and its mission.You must keep your e-mail address on file current. 

We have no dues. You must be willing to help with our annual awareness rally and other projects we have (year round) if you live in the area. Owning a motorcycle is NOT REQUIRED, but we do ride and all bikers are welcome (Must be at least 650cc cruiser or an equivalent sport bike/enduro and be road worthy).

You must read and understand our mission statement and support it to the best of your ability.

We ARE NOT a “Motorcycle Club”, we are a non-profit organization that wants to support our Veterans in any way we can. We do not claim to be anything but an association of Veterans and Patriots that like to ride and work toward accomplishing our goals.

You do not have to live in Idaho. We expect that you will wear your patch proudly knowing what it stands for. You must remain aware of Veteran’s issues. You must be aware of the fight to recover all POW*MIAs. You must not dishonor the patch by improper behavior in public. You must help with our cause as much as you are able.

You must be sponsored by a current member in good standing who will stand up for you at our general meeting when you are “Patched-in”. If you do not know a member please contact any member of the board.

[image: image1.png]If you have a vest or jacket with the POW*MIA logo on it, please bring this to the general meeting. This will be part of your patch-in ceremony. The general meetings dates are posted on our website and are most often held at the Liberty Hall in Pocatello at 7pm on the third Friday of the month. Please arrive 10 -15 minutes prior to that meeting to prepare for the patch-in ceremony. The patch-in ceremony is held near the beginning of each meeting.
Please complete our application. This must be
given to a board member for consideration at 
our board meeting before the general meeting.
Simple back ground checks will be done.

[image: image2.emf]Section 2.2  POW*MIA Awareness Rally Corporation Mission Statement.     We are a non - profit organization dedicated to the  public awareness and  financial support  of the Prisoner of War   and  Missing in Action (POW*MIA) issue .      We are guided by the principles of   freedom, sacrifice, liberty and  brotherhood to   ensure  that we accomplish the following objectives:       (a)   Increase public awareness  of the POW*MIA issue by hosting and  partaking in community events.     (b)   Generate funds  that will be disperse d to the National League   of  POW/ MIA Families, the Idaho State Veterans Home in Pocatello,  Idaho and local charities in our community.     (c)   Conduct  safe, professional and well represented events that will  engage our   b rother and  s ister patriots .     (d)   Enjoy the camaraderie of Veterans, the  j oy of  p atriotism, and the  s pirit  of  f reedom we have as Americans.       We are committed as Directors, Board Members, General Members and other volunteers  to work for the continued success and reputation of our corporation .    

                         Thank you!!!









POW*MIA ASSOCIATION

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP

Name:_____________________________________________________________________
Birthday (identification verification):____________________________________________
Address:___________________________________________________________________
Phone:____________________________________________________________________
Work:_____________________________________________________________________
E-Mail:____________________________________________________________________
Are you a veteran?  __________________________________________________________
Were you honorably discharged from the military? _________________________________
(Proof of military service will be requested upon entry due to the stolen valor act, we do not need a copy, just to review. For questions review article 3 of the by laws.)

Are you are U.S. Citizen in good standing in the community in which you reside? __________________________________________________________________________
Are you a felon?  Yes  or  No  (Felony does not necessarily preclude membership, but warrants further explanation).

Anything in your background check that we should be aware of ahead of time: 
__________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________

List two references that can verify your good standing:

1:___________________________________________________________________________
2:___________________________________________________________________________
List at least one business reference where you work or retired from:

1:___________________________________________________________________________
Why do you want to be a member of POW*MIA?

_____________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Sponsoring Member’s Name: __________________________________
List 2 recent meetings and 2 events of ours you have attended:

(Bravo events or higher include: POW*MIA Awareness Rally, Thunder Run, Field of Heroes, Recognition Day.)
___________________________________________________________Date:_____________
___________________________________________________________Date:_____________
___________________________________________________________Date:_____________

___________________________________________________________Date:_____________
Please Note: Applications will be reviewed upon receipt by the Board at its next regularly scheduled meeting. A simple background check is typically done.  Eligible candidates will be patched in at a regularly scheduled general meeting. If you have any questions, please contact your sponsor, any board member or the new member coordinator.
We are excited to have you join our organization and we look forward to working together to keep the POW*MIA issue alive in our community and bringing our Missing Service Personnel home.
Article III.  Membership Requirements

Section 3.1 General Membership.  

(a) As an advocate for a wide range of patriotic American virtues and values, we highly encourage and welcome all who wish to join in these noble endeavors to become involved with our association. Although many of our members do ride a motorcycle, we are not a motorcycle club. Owning a motorcycle is not a requirement. However, if you do own a motorcycle and intend on riding with the Association, your bike must be at least a 650cc or bigger, must be safe and must conform to state law. Membership in the association shall be open to all whom are:  

1. A veteran with an Honorable or General under Honorable Conditions Discharge. Must present a copy of a DD 214 or other separation documentation.

2. An active duty / reserve component military person in good standing.

3. An American patriot whom is in good standing as defined by the laws of the State and Nation.

4. A citizen of the country of the United States of America.

5. At least 18 years of age.

6. Becoming involved with the Association by attending (2) General Membership meetings and have volunteered or otherwise been present and assisted with at least (2) Bravo events or higher. See Section 3.6 of these By-Laws for event descriptions.

(b) To become a member an applicant must fill out an application, pass a simple background verification, have a sponsor that is already a member in good standing and will vouch for their credibility, post a POW*MIA patch somewhere on their vest or jacket, and be fully aware of the organization’s Mission Statement, internal business, meeting dates, obligations and general expectations. Any individual may be denied membership or expelled for the good order and discipline of the corporation. 

(c) To remain a General Member in good standing, one must participate as a volunteer in a meaningful way in at least (1) of our major events per year. The major events are defined as Alpha events and include, but are not limited to the Thunder Run in May, the Motorcycle Rally in July, or the annual POW*MIA Awareness Recognition Day in September. Failure to participate in a meaningful way that contributes to the continued success of the Association during an Alpha event may be grounds to be asked for the return of your Association patch. 

(d) The process for a member that has lost their Association patch by reason of non-participation to regain their patch and status as an active member shall be the same as a brand new member, and will include additional vetting by the Board. This additional vetting will take place in person at a Board meeting and will include the person requesting reactivation to clarify the reasons they lost their status in the first place.

(e) We must ensure that we uphold the highest standards possible to ensure that our new members are loyal, upstanding citizens of their local communities and will always “Do the Right Thing”. We welcome fellow riders from other organizations. We do not ask that an applicant disassociate themselves from another organization to be a part of this association. Nor do we ask a new member to remove another organizational patch to be a part of our association. We do require that an applicant display at least a three inch POW*MIA patch somewhere on their vest or jacket.  

Section 3.2 POW*MIA Patch.  The significance of wearing the official POW*MIA logo patch on your vest should not be taken lightly and, as such, should reflect a great honor. Once official membership has been granted, the new member will participate in a “Patching-In Ceremony” to be conducted at the next regularly scheduled general meeting or other appropriate time or place that may be determined by the CO. This event will be a public recognition of one’s desire to participate and their commitment to the corporation’s Mission Statement. 
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